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Resolution on - Fair Share to end Child Labour 
Submitted By IFM-SEI Presidium 
 
Overview 
To achieve a breakthrough for ending child labour by 2025, as per SDG 8.7, youth leaders, 
activists, survivors, UN Agencies, Nobel Laureates, civil society organisations, business 
leaders, faith leaders, and trade unions from across the world came together and launched 
the Fair Share to End Child Labour campaign and made a commitment to demand a fair 
share of resources, policies and social protection in order to eradicate child labour.  This 
goes hand in hand with the UN year 2021 aiming to end child labour. 
IFM-SEI became officially part of this network at the beginning of the year 2021, where at 
the launching event IFM-SEI signed the testimonial to do their fair share to end child 
labour. Therefore it is even more important to bring the topic into the heart of IFM-SEI into 
the International Committee meeting and to the member organisations. 
 
Recommendations  
Hereby, the International Committee recommends/agrees  

- that member organisations together with IFM-SEI Regional Networks and IFM-SEI 
Presidium become an active part of this cooperation to make child labour a topic 
discussed within our movement and local grass root organisations.  

- IFM-SEI will work to ensure that the issue of child labour is discussed in every forum 
they are represented and demand tangible and urgent action to leave no child 
behind.  

- IFM-SEI Presidium as well as IFM-SEI member organisations to support the campaign, 
creating more awareness and action on the topic of child labour.  

- IFM-SEI member organisations to support the aim of the campaign to have a 
discussion about child labour and implementing sustainable policies for prevention 
in the future.  

- to adapt the educational tools on the topic of child labour already available into an 
IFM-SEI setting and promoting them within our member organisations and on 
grassroot level. 


